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Dates for your Diary 

 

• School closed for EID – Friday 6th June 

• Phonics screening check – Y1/2 – Monday 9th-13th June 

• Y4 Multiplication tables Check – Wednesday 11th June 

• Y3 to Think Tank – Tuesday 17th June 

• Y6 Big Bang Fair – Wednesday 18th June 

• Resource base and Oak to Safari Park – Wednesday 18th June  

• Y2 to Weston-Super-Mare – Friday 20th June 

• KS2 Sports Day @ Holte School – Tuesday 24th June (details to follow) 

• KS1 Sports Day @ Anglesey Primary School – Wednesday 25th June (details to follow) 

• Y6 to Apple Shop – 6C-23/6, 6Z – 25/6, 6K – 26/6 

• Y4 to Brighouse, 2 nights – 25th-27th June 

• Nursery trip to WM Safari Park – Tuesday 1st July  

• Broadway and Holte school’s transition day – Wednesday 2nd July 

• Reception Sports Day @ the juniors – Friday 4th July 

 

 

 

 
Website anD X 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
Gallery photos - https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/ 
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message from mr Pembleton 

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the final half term of the school year! It’s a time to reflect, refocus and finish the 
year with pride. We’re continuing to focus on our core values of Ambition, Pride, and Success. 

✨ This Week’s Assembly Theme: Success 

We're helping children understand that success is not about being the best but giving your best. 
We'll be encouraging every child to stretch themselves and celebrate their efforts. 

          Swimming with our onsite pool.   

Despite the weather, Year 6 have made a brilliant start to their swimming lessons in the pop-up 
pool on the playground! Our aim is for as many children as possible to achieve the 25m target set 
by the DfE. 

      Attendance Award 

We’re proud to share that our school has been recognised nationally for high attendance – we're 
in the top 25% of similar schools! A huge thank you for your continued support in getting children 
into school every day. 

        Weekly Attendance – 96.4% 

Special congratulations to the following classes for 99–100% attendance last week: 
RS, 1R, 4FD, 4JD, 5J, SL1 

     Eid Mubarak 

To all our families celebrating this week, we wish you a joyful and peaceful Eid. 

Thank you for your ongoing support 
 

 

June Online safety newsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – 
‘Online Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If 
you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak 
to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

  
Click the link to read the newsletter:  

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/online-safety/  

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/online-safety/


 

 

 

CyberseCurity Question of the Week 
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Answer next week… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PhotograPhs 

Y6 photographs 
 
The Y6 leaver’s individual photo proofs will be given to you shortly. These photos can be 
purchased from the proof. The standard of photograph will be better when printed for you. 
 
Y6 pupils will each be given a leaver’s book for autographs and messages at the end of the 
year. Their photograph will be used on these too.  
 
Class Photographs 
 
A link will be sent to you in about a week's time. This link will give you access to purchase one 
of the class group photos.  
 
I am still looking in to the possibility of Tempest taking family portraits. 
I will let you know more next term. 
 
 



 

 

aWarDs 

Congratulations to Zoya 3PC, Musa, Talhah, Alayna, Yusuf, Mubashir, Sayem, Alend 3PC  and 
Aleena 4FD for learning all of the times tables. Well done to Fatima for achieving her badges for 
2, 3, 4, 5, 8, 10 times tables. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

reaD a book 

The winning book from the Book Trust Storytime Prize for this year, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

litter PiCkers  

A huge thank you from everyone at the Burbury Park Community Forum for their incredible 
donation to school. We now have an additional 16 litter pickers plus gloves and hi vis jackets. 
These will really contribute to us keeping our community clean and litter free. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


